
To:​ Tim Piwowar, Superintendent of Schools 
From:​ Amy Davenport, Principal, Westwood High School 
Subj.:​ Michael J. Frucci Athletic Scholarship 
Date:​ January 8, 2025 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
We have been approached in order to establish the Michael J. Frucci Athletic Scholarship. 
Angelica from Heritage House will be the contact for this award. 
 
The Michael J. Frucci Athletic Scholarship is an endowment gifting $1,500 each year to a senior 
graduating athlete who has demonstrated leadership, teamwork and academic excellence while 
at Westwood High School and who possesses an interest in studying business at a college or 
university. Michael J. Frucci was born to Italian immigrants, a proud graduate of Westwood High 
School, and a dedicated team player on the Football Team. He matriculated to study at Stonehill 
College and the University of Connecticut. 
 
The scholarship will be recurring. 
 
A vote of the School Committee is required in order to set up this scholarship. 


